       Tree Board Minutes of May 18, 2021 meeting at Waterlife Museum, 7910 Park Ave.
Officers:  Jason Serrano, chair; Diane Theriot, vice-chair, Monica Harris, secretary; Members: Barton Joffrion,.  Pat Gordon, Mike Niette. Parish advisors: Linda Henderson, Clay Naquin, and Chris Pulaski.
  There was not a quorum for March or April meetings.
Meeting was called to order at 11:35.  Jason Serrano,  Monica Harris, Mike Niette and Barton Joffrion,  were present. Diane Theriot and Pat Gordon were absent.    Parish representatives Chris Pulaski and Linda Henderson and were present.  QUORUM MET.
Motion to accept February minutes was made by Monica Harris and 2nd by Mike Niette.
Financial report   No changes
OLD BUSINESS
Courthouse Oaks— request for bids were sent to Foret, Benton and Bob Thibodaux
 Dularge overpass—Chris has responded to DOTD about distances from the road and is still waiting for a response.
Tree Donation project –We need to make lists of types of trees that are acceptable. We think we should have a uniform plaque, (on a stone to avoid vandalism) for all tree donations.

Sybil Guidry’s Tree--  A willow oak was planted by the family to replace the live oak that died.
We plan to put a standardized plaque (to be determined) at the tree.
                                                           NEW BUSINESS
New LOGO was approved by the board on a motion made by Mike and seconded by Monica
Maintenance for Tunnel Blvd. There is a problem with re-growth of underbrush. We should prepare a bid request to cut the sod, install a weed barrier and mulch the area.
TREE City USA David Luke will be contacted to find sticker for the plaque. Jason will write a press release about the award and Cybil Guidry’s tree.
INVOICES/Reporting  for detailed financial reports. We need to have two-person approval to sign invoices.
The invoices should be in the budget under the project title.
2020 Annual    Jason will prepare a presentation for Parish administration and Council on our budget, work we have done (maintenance, trees planted), and projects in progress.
REMINDERS   We need to complete Ethics and Diversity training. We should each submit a head shot for Parish Board records, or ask Jason to arrange to have a photo taken.
Next meeting will be June 15, 2021 at 11:30 at the Bayou Terrebonne Waterlife Museum.

The meeting adjourned at 12:13.
Monica Harris, secretary


